## September

## Columbia Heights Preschool



Tuition Payments Reminder!

Tuition is due by the first of each month! Pay online with PayPal or in the preschool office using a debit or credit card. Please pay by the first of each month to avoid late fees!

Students are required to wear tennis shoes each day. If your child does not have tennis shoes on, they will not be allowed to go to the playground or muscle room.

Teachers very much appreciate Velcro shoes! ©

CHP does not serve food during our school day. Please do not send food, drinks, medication or hand sanitizer to school with your child. This is a State of Ohio Licensing rule.

Please add our preschool phone number, 614-878-3738, to your cell phone contacts. This is the number we would use if we had to call you during school hours about your child.

You can follow Columbia Heights Preschool on Social Media! Instagram-@chtspreschool & Facebook-Columbia Heights Preschool